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Cllr Jim O'Boyle 
Cabinet Member Jobs, Regeneration 
and Climate Change  
Council House 
Earl Street 
Coventry 
CV1 5RR 
 
Please contact Abigail Porter 
Direct line 024 7538 6523 
 
E-Mail Jim.O'Boyle@coventry.gov.uk 
 
 

 
 

Our reference: JO/AP/Cooper 
Date: 18.3.25 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Cooper, 
 
Thank you for getting in contact to give your feedback regarding the Council’s proposals 
for more secure parking in the City Centre.  
 
Your feedback is invaluable to us and it has been passed onto the relevant team so they 
can use it accordingly. 
 
Thank you again for taking the time to send this through.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Councillor Jim O'Boyle   
Cabinet Member Jobs, Regeneration and Climate Change 


